MSE grad student Soo Yeun Kim has just received a 2007 Boeing Flight
Award from the Boeing Company, with a commendation as "Boeing
Engineering Student of the Year". Soo Yeun has been a dedicated
researcher for the Boeing Smart Window Project, helping to successfully
deliver the demo version according to a tough Boeing delivery schedule.
Her faculty advisor is Prof. Chunye Xu of Mechanical Engineering. MSE
congratulates Soo Yeun on her accomplishment.
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